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From: Robert Davies
To: jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us <jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us>; roger.downs@sie...
CC: krhamm@gw.dec.state.ny.us <krhamm@gw.dec.state.ny.us>
Date: 5/8/2013 7:22 PM
Subject: Re: NYCO

Thanks Julie and thanks Roger for meeting with us today. 
 

>>> Julia Tighe 5/8/2013 6:28:01 PM >>>
Roger - 
Thanks again for your time today.
We appreciate the opportunity to discuss the two proposed constitutional amendments
 
Attached is the aye/nay counterpoint from the Adirondack Council's newsletter that we discussed.

We will provide a map shortly and follow up on the questions you asked.

Thank you-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016




